
 

 

January 10, 2018 

 

Dear Fulbright parents and guardians, 

The LRSD was granted, from the Arkansas Department of Education, the 

equivalent of five student attendance days to be used as alternative methods 

of instruction (AMI) days. AMI days are to be used on days when the LRSD is 

closed due to extenuating or emergency circumstances such as: inclement 

weather (snow day), emergency circumstances, or other acts deemed for 

cancellation.  

 

For the month of January, we will use work packets sent home with each 

student. The district also has an online platform available for our use. When the 

platform is accessible to all, teachers will also upload assignments there. When 

the platform becomes available, we will send home usernames and passwords 

for you to access.  

 

Included in your packet this month will be: 

 Lesson assignments for 5 days 

 Tools needed to complete assignments 

 A note from your teacher 

 A green form to be returned tomorrow 

 

In order to count your child as present, they will need to complete the number 

of days in the packet we missed and return them to their teacher. For example, 

if we miss 1 day of school, they will need to complete and return 1 day of 

assignments in the packet.  

 

Please place your packet on your refrigerator or other safe location so you can 

find it in the event of school cancellation. If you have any questions, please 

contact your child’s teacher.  

 

Regards, 

 

Sherkeyer Jackson 

Holly Brown 


